
 

 
 

 

FIRST ADDENDUM TO RIO NUEVO MULTIPURPOSE FACILITIES 
DISTRICT (“DISTRICT”) SOLICITATION RN 2023-04-28  

LEASE OR PURCHASE AND DEVELOPMENT OF PROPERTY 
LOCATED AT BROADWAY BLVD. AND 6TH AVENUE 

 
The District has elected to hold a non-mandatory pre-submittal conference for this solicitation.  
While the conference is not mandatory, interested proposers are encouraged to attend if possible.  
Consistent with its right to cancel and/or reissue this solicitation, the District hereby makes the 
following modification to this solicitation:  
 
Pre-Submittal Conference: The pre-submittal conference will be held on Monday, 

May 15, 2023 in a Tucson Convention Center Meeting 
Room, commencing at approximately 2:00  p.m. 

Interested Proposers should R.S.V.P.  to the RFP Administrator: 

Brandi Haga-Blackman 
1703 E. Broadway Blvd., 85719 
Tucson, AZ 85719    
brandihb@rionuevo-tucson.org  
520-623-7336 

 

 

  DATED: MAY 2, 2023 
 
 
      Mark L. Collins                 
      Mark L. Collins 
      District Representative 
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